
Dear Members and Associates 

Greetings to you and your families. 

Thank you to those who have given their support this year by 

attending the meetings arranged by Paul and Vilmos. 

I with you had believed they would take the Society forward 

and bring in new members with my support and 

encouragement, this was not to be so. I and the committee 

were shocked to receive an email on the 9th October without 

warning, stating they were leaving us. Paul stated in a long 

email sent to me, that Peter Tarnoy had been very obstructive 

in various ways during their time with us which made helping 

us very difficult. 

I know the members at our last AGM were most supportive of 

them but Peter Tarnoy and Robin Hutchinson were not. 

I am very sad that they have left us and for the time being I 

have been asked to return as the Secretary until we know what 

the future will be. It was to late to organize a meeting this term 

Our next meeting will be the AGM Monday 29th January 2018 

Please confirm your attendance as soon as possible. 

The meeting will take place in a private room in the Balcon 

Restaurant of the Sofitel Hotel 6 Waterloo Place SWIY 4AN. 

Room booked for 6.30pm             

Please confirm your attendance and send your cheque for £35 

as soon as possible payable to Ilona Esterhazy 

 PO Box 130, Henley on Thames, Oxon, RG9 5YU 

 

Please note that membership subscriptions request will be sent 

out after the AGM when we know if the Society is to continue. 

 

Wishing you and your families peace and goodwill during the 

coming days.  

Ilona                                                17th December 2017 


